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Update 9/16/2024. Gas and water mains in 
this area are required to be relocated due to 
the City of Omaha’s 48th Street Improvements 
project. The gas main work is completed. 
Water main and street improvement work is 
concurrently being performed by the City of 
Omaha and its contractor, Hawkins 
Construction Company. For more information 
on the City’s project, please visit: 
https://www.keepomahamoving.com/projects/4
8th-street-improvements. 
 
M.U.D. needs to perform work on the 54” 
water main in 48th St and replace a hydrant in 
the area. There are no anticipated water 
service interruptions during this work. Your 
U.S. mail and garbage/recycling services 
should not be interrupted.  
 
For questions and concerns, please reach out 
to Tina Gutschenritter (402) 504-7770 or email 
CustomerSuccessTeam@mudnebr.com. 
 
We appreciate your patience as we work to 
invest in your neighborhood. 
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